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TOWN OF FARMINGTON  
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
February 15, 2017 

 
Present were Chairman Hinze, Commissioners Amato, Hannon, Simpson, Alternate 
Commissioner Markuszka and Assistant Town Planner and Clerk.  The meeting was called to 
order at 7:29 p.m. by Chairman Hinze.   
 
Alternate Commissioner Markuszka was appointed to vote on behalf of Commissioner 
Radacsi. 
 
New Business 
 
SMART Waste Management 
 
Kristen Brown, Waste Zero, presented information on the SMART Waste Management 
Program. 
 
Other Business 
 
Land Acquisition Committee Report 
 
No LAC report was submitted as the February 9, 2017 meeting was cancelled due to the 
weather. 
 
Planner’s Report 
 
2017 Connecticut Land Conservation Conference 
 
The 2017 Connecticut Land Conservation Conference will be held on Saturday, March 18, 
2017 at Wesleyan University. 
 
Connecticut Water Planting Program 
 
Connecticut Water has committed to donate to the planting program again this year.  The 
Farmington River Watershed Association indicated that they will also provide support again 
this year. 
Minutes 
 
January 18, 2017 Meeting Minutes 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Simpson/Amato) it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To approve the January 18, 2017 meeting minutes of the Conservation 
Commission. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:34 p.m. 
 
SJM 


